COP).
£lond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

27th April, 1933.

Dear Sirs,
I am in receipt of your letter of the lst instent
relative to the boilers of the steamer "MISHIMA MARU" and I
have to aequaint you that, in view of the Owners' statement
that the boilers are not being used, no general examinatibn will
be required at the present tine. |
1 am, Dear 8irs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the Classification
Comnittes.

The Surveyors,
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